
February 2016 

Jesus said, “apart from me you can do nothing” (John 15:5). 

Let us draw near to God confessing our need of Him… 

Pray for newly appointed President of Booth University College; Dr. Marjory Kerr, effective  

July 1, 2016.   

Pray for our Emergency Shelters across the territory that are opening doors to the homeless so 

they can come in out of the cold.  Pray that they will know Christian hospitality, warmth and  

respect.  Ask God to bless and use service providers committed to person centered care, harm 

reduction and tracking outcomes. 

Pray for the Prairie Divisional ‘Time to be Holy for Young Adults’ held February 12-15. God’s 

word says, Without holiness we cannot see the LORD (Hebrews 12:14).  Ask God to do His 

sanctifying work. 

Pray for the Maritimes Divisional ‘Winter Youth Retreat’ held February 26-28.  Ask God to 

open hearts and minds to know Him and doing His will. 

Pray for the Earl Robinson Memorial Lecture Series held at Booth University College on     

February 28-29, with guest Dr. Joel Green.  Ask God to use this event to draw people to      

Himself. 

Pray for the Ontario Great Lakes Strategic Plan Review Days - February 22-24.  Ask God to 

give clear vision and direction. 

 

Pray for the Newfoundland and Labrador Divisional ‘Young Adult College & Career Retreat’ 

held February 19-21, with guests Lieutenants Josh & Joyce Downer.  Ask God to lead and 

guide all who gather. 

 

Pray for the officer/leader retreats taking place this month; Maritimes and Quebec Divisions 

(February1-4), Ontario Central East Division (February 16-19) and Bermuda (February 23-26).  

Ask God to bring refreshment and renewed energy to all who gather. 

 

Pray for the 9th annual SNOW night (Safe Night Off Winnipeg streets) for women engaged in 

prostitution for survival, held the night of February 18th.  Ask God for clarity in preparing for 

125 women who will participate and that it will be a night of peace and laughter. Pray also for 

‘The Peace of Mind’ women's support group; for the women, their children and the staff         

facilitating it.  There have been many discussions and meetings taking place around human  

trafficking this month, please pray for discernment and wisdom.  
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